
News from Liverton Village Hall 

Since our last update we have managed two volunteer maintenance days 
which have been very productive and successful – due in no small part to all 
our fabulous, energetic and committed new volunteers – we are very lucky to 
have you on board! 

 

Our Quiz in April raised nearly £500 to go towards our roof repairs – everyone 
who came said it was a fun and tasty evening – thoroughly enjoyed by all.  
Thank you to all who played and to all those behind the scenes that made it 
happen – look out for another Quiz date coming in September – they are very 
friendly and welcoming. 

New front doors have now been fitted and look and work like a dream.  Work 
on our roof will be starting soon once the weather realises it is summer time 
and soon our Hall will be ship shape – or at least Village Hall shape! 

 

 

The planting at the front is a joy to behold and under 
the green fingers and flair of Liza and Gay,  will 

continue to flourish throughout the summer months 
bringing joy and colour to all our users and those just 

passing by! 
 

 

Just  a reminder 
Liverton Village Hall are offering the use of the Hall and its facilities FREE on 
any Saturday morning between April and September 2024 to anyone who is 
raising money for a Registered Charity – Coffee Morning, Big Breakfast or Table 
Top Sale – the Hall can do it all! 

 

If you are looking for a venue for your Charity Fundraiser 
look no further – interested? 

Email us @ LivertonVHBookings@gmail.com 
Website: livertonvillagehall.co.uk 

 
 


